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Hawaiian Knights 

Dinner/Dance 

was well attended. 
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Grand Knight’s Message 

Worthy Knights, 

 

August was a busy month that included the celebration of the Blessed Michael 

McGivney, the return of FIT spaghetti night, Coffee and Donuts, a Coats for Kids 

fundraiser, and Hawaiian Night. 

 

A huge thanks to all who helped with and attend these events, along with continuing 

support of the Bingo and Friday Feast. 

 

We are in need of a Recorder for the council if you would be interested in stepping 

up and helping fill this need. Reach out to any officer. 

 

Father Frankline is looking to develop a rosary team to say the rosary before each 

Mass and has reached out to the Knights to help fill the team. If you are interested 

helping with this effort  please contact Dallas Gambrell at the church office. 

 

Welcome to our new Knights: 

 Ed Hamilton 

 Bob Ackley 

 Jim Deegan 

 

Good of the Order: 

Mike Deschaine - August Knight of the Month 

Ted and Maria Krus - July Family of the Month 

 

Vivat Jesus! 

 

Bradley Hood 

Grand Knight 
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Navigator’sBLog 

Worthy Sir Knights 

It is hard to believe that I am already writing the September newsletter and we are in 

the latter months of the year. Where did the summer go? It's been a hot one! 

Our Assembly did a wonderful job sponsoring the Installation of Officers with two 

other Assemblies at our hall on July 8th. Thanks to all who helped to make this a special 

ceremonial event. The attending Faithful Navigators sent me emails expressing their 

appreciation and thanks for making this ceremony happen. 

Thanks to the Color Corp for their attendance at the Blessed Michael McGivney Mass 

on Saturday, August 12th. This was a great Knights visibility event, especially Thanks 

with the photo picture taken at the alter. In addition, our Grand Knight presented the 

Family of the Month award and a Council 7408 shirt to Fr. Tim. 

The 141st Supreme Convention was recently conducted in Orlando. Thanks to Sir 

Knights Pat Farrelly, Terry Galvin , Ron Hoenig and Mike Deschaine for serving in the 

Honor Guard at the Adoration Chapel and volunteering at the Registration Desk. 

Honor Guard attendance has grown in number of events/funerals in the District as well 

as the number of those in attendance. Thanks to CCC Ron Hoenig for your 

communication and direction. Consider joining the Honor Guard! 

Our next big Assembly event is the Third Annual Family Beach Day on Sunday, October 

15th. Planning is now underway and we need volunteers make this another success. 

This event is well attended by our parishioners! We will continue planning and 

discussions at our next Assembly Meeting on September 7th. 

The Veterans Day Parade in Palm Bay will be on Saturday, November 11th (Veterans 

Day). Rick DiCicco is completing the registration form. We will need a Knight to drive 

the float in the parade. The 1st Inaugural Veterans Day Celebration will begin after the 

parade at Veterans Memorial Park from 1:00-5:00 PM. 

Other events under review are: 

- St. Luke’s veterans’ memorial replacement project 

- Miller Street Cemetery veterans memorial project (after cemetery expansion this fall) 

- All Souls Mass on Thursday, November 2nd (Honor Guard) 

- Flag Raising Ceremony at St. Joseph’s 

- Liberty Bell Veterans Museum visit/donation 

- Police/first responder event 

- Sweetheart Dance 2/17/24 

- Memorial Day parade/activity 5/27/24 

 



 

 

Congratulations to our Grand Knight, Sir Knight Bradley Hood for completing his Patriotic Degree 

Exemplification on Saturday, August 26th in Jacksonville. Thanks to all who accompanied him for this special 

ceremony. The next one is usually in Orlando in November. More to follow. 

For God and Country, 

Mike Deschaine, 

PGK Faithful Navigator 

 

 
                          

HONOR GUARD: If you are interested in helping with Honor Guard duties, please contact SK Ron Hoenig at 618-604-

8664. For those Sir Knights who do not have regalia, we do have some donated to us that would help alleviate the cost for 

those interested, until you are able to purchase your own. Ladies and Sir Knights if you have regalia that you are not using 

or have no longer need of and would like to donate or sell for the nominal price, please call one of the above Knights. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  



Deputy Grand Knight’s Message

 

Knights, 
 

As we jump into September our event calendar is heating up. We had a great 

Hawaiian Night party on 8-19. Two charity events during August, and 5th Sunday 

Rosary the end of July. 

 As Knights of Columbus, we are expected to project our faith through our actions. Life chain is 

scheduled for October the 1st.  This year we will set up on Babcock St. We expect to stretch the chain 

between Port Malabar Rd and St. Joseph’s Church between 2 and 3 PM. 

 We are blessed to be involved in a council that is active and involved with our Parrish.  Our priests are 

offering us new opportunities to interact with the parish community. We have one opportunity in the 

planning stages now for our beach day picnic on October 15th. The St. Josephs Parish Community is 

invited to join us at Paradise Beach Park.  This event will take all of our brother Knights involvement as 

we mobilize our resources and set up at the park.  

As Knights we lend our support to many groups who are overlooked or under supported, we have 

always been generous. This year will be another challenge. As mother nature threatens the Florida 

coast again, we need to continue to support our brothers and sisters in need in Hawaii. 

Visit our official Knights of Columbus website 
https://www.kofc.org/secure/en/donate/disaster-relief.html 

  

If you don’t have a current WILL, investigate  https://www.freewill.com/ offered by “The Catholic 

Foundation of Central Florida. 

Vivat Jesus 

Joseph Giesler 

Deputy Grand Knight Council 7408 
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District Deputy Message

 

Worthy Brother Knights,   
 
Brothers and Sisters, 
 I am very happy to be a part of such a fine organization as the Knights of Columbus and 
more than happy to serve as your District Deputy for the upcoming year. I have served in 
many rolls in this organization and each roll has led me to another. I joined the Knights in 

2006 and it was right after coming off a Christ Renews His Parish Retreat at St. Joseph’s Catholic Church. 
Actually, it was the first one they had done at our Parish, and I did a couple which helped me to get back in 
touch with my Christianity and learned that when we serve others, we are doing what we were born to do. I 
am just a man and all the titles and /or money in the world means nothing if we are not serving our brothers 
and sisters. I love being a Knight of Columbus but I see so many people with so much talent and we need your 
talent. So please do not waste your talent or talents and jump in and help trust me there us something for 
everyone in our order, youth, faith, community, family, etc. so please don't be shy show us what you have to 
offer. We are strong Catholic Christians but together we are unstoppable. I am here to serve and to help 
always but we won't know your talents unless we know so, please brothers and sisters let's work together and 
make this world better for our children and Grandchildren. 
 
Vivat Jesus, 

Pat Farrelly 
District Deputy 
District 30 
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Pro-Life Corner 

 
September is usually a quiet month for Pro-Life.  But this year, Fr. Ben 
asked if Patty and I could contact Genesis House and ask if they have 
any “needs”.  Genesis House has plenty of needs.  One that stood out 
was Bed Sheets & Pillows.  Patty contacted St. Joseph’s School and 

asked Principal, Ed Henry if they would like to participate in a Collection for Genesis House.  
He thought it was a great idea.  So, starting on September 2nd and running until September 
10th, the School will be collecting Pillows…….while at the Church, Pro-Life will be collecting 3 – 
Piece Twin Sheet Set with Pillowcases.  Please see the flyer at the bottom of this Newsletter. 
 
Coming up in October will be our Annual Life Chain.  The Life Chain will be on October 1st 
from 2pm-3pm.  This year will be a little different.  Instead of going to Downtown Melbourne, 
we will be holding the Life Chain right outside St. Joseph’s.  The plan is to have people going 
from the Church all the way to Port Malabar Blvd. on the West side of Babcock St.  Hope to 
see a large group of Knights at this year’s Life Chain. 

 

Mark & Patty Zarraonandia:  Life Director – Pro-Life Couple 
PFOY 
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Ladies Auxiliary News 

Dear Ladies and Knights, 

We’re back after our summer break.  Looking forward to a great year. We are 

busy making plans for our Genesis Baby Shower to be held on October 10th.   So 

fill up those empty baby bottles with change, help with diapers, baby clothing 

and wipes. 

A special thanks to Lee Rosaci for her hard work, calling members and updating their 

information.  Lee has been a valuable member for 38 years and still working hard. 

As always we are looking for new members with fresh ideals.  We welcome any lady 18 or 

older that’s Catholic.  We meet every 2nd. Tuesday at 11:30  and every 4th. Thursday at 7:30. 

God Bless each of you! 

Andrea P. Smith 

President 

 

“Inspiration comes from within yourself.  One has to be Positive. 

When you’re positive, good things happen.” 
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Spiritual Notes – Deacon Frank 
 

We have all seen the disaster that has occurred on Maui the past few week. It was a 
hard thing for me as I lived on Maui for 8 years. It was our home. It was the church I 
was deacon at for 8 years the one I helped design and build. It has stood the trails of 
nature and succeeded.  Living on an Island at the base of an inactive volcano sort of 
makes one feel that will be the way it will happen like Pompeii in Italy. Not to a fire 
that swept across the Island so fast people had to jump into the ocean to get away 
from being burnt alive. I have many friends on the Island and many are still not 
accounted for. I did get to contact a few. I wrote a note to the new pastor in the 

parish I spent all those years at. He said we need money to buy food to cook for the homeless. At St. 
Theresa’s in Kihei they have a large kitchen and a large dining room and now they are cooking for the 
shelters and delivering food to them.  They give 100% without charging as some non-profits do to pay 
salaries and such. I would ask all the Knights, deacons and whomever to consider sending a check to: 
 St. Theresa’s Catholic Church 25 
Lipoa Street Kihei, Maui Hawaii 96753  
attention in the subject box. Maui Relief fund food service.. 
                  I made my living there as a sailboat charter captain and owner of a  
charter company. 80 to 90 % of Maui people depend on tourists for their livelihood, home gone 
everything of memories of families gone, no food, no livelihood, and maybe family members still 
unaccounted for or dead! What to do where to go for help? Life in a sense ended for many no place to 
sit and cry. But only to turn to God and the Church is God St. Theresa’s is where God is to many. Don’t 
let these people down. God is in us and we need to show the world that we can be there for our 
sisters and brothers that we have the Spirit of God in us. The beatitudes were given to us the 10 
commandments Just a few things to think about. We are missionaries from our homes. We can send 
help from our homes our offices all one needs to do is be there, to ask everyone we see to be 
generous. As we live in an area that is prone to hurricanes, another force of nature, will we 
need assistance one day?  Did the folks on Maui ever think that paradise would become an inferno 
from hell? Did the people of Pompeii? When we first got to Maui, I was the first and only deacon on 
Maui. I was asked many questions, what is a deacon, how can you have a wife and daughter as a 
priest on the alter? After the local folks got to know me and my family we were accepted as one of 
them. I built a house on the side Haliakalaa, a 12,200-foot volcano and owned a business there.  When 
we left to help my wife's mom and pop as they were getting on in age and needed help and as always 
family comes first a lot of folks on Maui are still my family and we write back and forth. When we left 
to come to Florida to help them there was six more deacons on the Island. I guess my call to the 
missionary fields paid off. And now it’s your turn to be missionaries and help these folks out. 
  
Sr. Deacon Frank Falotico life member 3rd and 4th degree. Knights Of Columbus , Secular order of 
Mary Sea Captain, Commercial pilot. missionary.  
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The Insurance Guy 

New Office – Here To Serve You And Your Family 

I am excited to announce that my wife and I have opened a new Knights of Columbus office in downtown 

Melbourne.  The new office is inside of the historic 1900 Building.  We chose this building because it’s central 

to all our members and families and feel that I will be able to serve them in a better capacity.  We have also 

chosen to have the office, Blessed.  I will inform the Grand Knights of when this will take place, so any that 

would like to attend will be able to.  I have posted some pictures below for familiarization. 

Some amenities of the office/building are: 

- A receptionist (Candy) on duty from 9am-5pm, Mon-Fri on the first floor.  She can take and hold packages 

and/or documents that need to be dropped off to me. 

- Mail is delivered on site and in my box under lock and key. 

- Big parking lot for tenants and clients. 

- Elevator for clients, just past the receptionist’s desk to the left (it’s a slow elevator). 

- Conference room for meeting with family and/or any additional professionals (attorneys, tax advisors, 

additional advisors, etc.) if needed. 

- My wife Cinthia will be in the office (suite 321) from 12:30pm–2:00pm, Mon-Fri. 

Physical & Mailing Address (if turning from US 1 it’s the first building to the right, just before Hell & Blazes and the railroad 

tracks): 

John Barfield FICF, MDRT 

1900 S. Harbor City Blvd. 

Suite 321 

Melbourne, FL 32901 

Website: www.johnbarfieldkofcbenefits.com 

Office Ph#: 321-294-3086 

Personal Ph#: 407-433-5421 

Email: john.barfield@kofc.org 

                     

 

 

http://www.johnbarfieldkofcbenefits.com/
mailto:john.barfield@kofc.org
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Columbus Club Corner 
 

Hi Brothers! 
 
Still looking for a few more of you to step up and join the Columbus Club! 
We maintain the building and outside. 
We staff for rentals. 
Call me at: 540-429-2626 if you would like to join. 

 
Thank you all those that helped our Hawaiian Knight dinner dance be successful raising 
funds to help the Columbus Club for repairs we will be doing. 
 
Also, thanks to those of you that donated $201.00 for the Hawaiian fire fund. All proceeds 
are going to those in need. 
 
Frank 
540-429-2626 
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Community Activities Director  
 

Worthy Brother Knights 

Bingo – Chairman Ron Hoenig and Brother Ben Adamo 

The doors open at 5:00 pm for Monday Night Bingo. The Jackpot for the big game this week will start at 
around $750.00. Please note ,there will not be Bingo on Labor Day weekend. While some of our games have payouts around 
$150.00. Food and Drinks are being served. We have Hamburgers and Fries on the Monday night menu. Our Chicken salad 
sandwiches, and Hot Dogs are also popular items. Take a break from the mundane routine and get out Monday Night to hone 
your Bingo skills. Each attendee is given a blue 50/50 ticket that is entered in the end of month drawing which awards the winner 
with a cash prize totaling around $200 on some months. You can have a light dinner and pick up an ice cream treat at the mid-
way break. Look forward to seeing all of you on Monday evenings. 

Friday Family Feast – Chairman Brother Terry Galvin and Brother Jerry Morris  

Stop in and try one of our new specials! 

Please note, there will not be a Friday Family Feast on Labor Day weekend. Worthies let’s get out of the house and support our 
Friday Family Feast. We serve a variety of great meals at a reasonable price! Every Friday Council 7408 prep the oven, make the 
coleslaw and all the side dishes in anticipation of our customers for our Friday Feast.  We prepared and served meals cooked to 
order between 5 and 7pm this past Friday. We will be opening at 5:00 pm and taking orders up to 7 pm. Great family atmosphere 
and satisfying meals in the safe environment of our Hall! 

We need your help! We need servers, prep-chefs and set-up and clean-up crews to help our guests enjoy 
dinner out. 

Terry Glavin, 321-508-5729, Michael Deschaine, 321-698-2136  

FIT Spaghetti dinner was August 16 

Our council 7408 Knights of Columbus  will be out in force on the following dates, Aug. 16, Oct. 18 and Dec. 
6, 2023. We had a good turn out on Aug 16, Mike Deschaine, Joe Giesler, Tom Trembley, Brad our Grand 
Knight and Grand Knightress, Ron and Sue Hornig, Rick DiCicco and a gentleman I did not have the pleasure 
to meet. ( Come join us )   Mass will be performed in the chapel of the Multifaith center before our FIT 
Spaghetti dinner service. School had not started yet, these students were here for Orientation, Father 
stated that FIT had one of its largest freshmen classes this year, normally we serve  approximately 75 
hungry students at these dinners. Spaghetti, salad, garlic bread, desert, and lemonade. 
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Coats for Kids drive Aug 19 and Oct 8  

  On Aug 19 we were  at the Bayside Publix, Tom Trembley managed this event, we were stationed at the 
doors from 10am to 4pm, it was a little warm, but we managed, this is a great way to get better acquainted 
with your fellow Knights. Our next collection will be at the Publix on 192 next to Red Lobster on Oct 8 from 
9am to 4pm, see Tom at one of our next meetings to sign up for a 2-hour session on the doors. 

Hawaiian Knight Dinner and Dance, Coming Family Beach Day  

Hawaiian Knight was on Aug 19, the doors opened at 5:30PM for our   Dinner and Dance, the food was 
great and the company was better, if you missed this event, plan on attending upcoming ones.  

The 5th Sunday Rosary is held at all weekend Masses on those months containing 5 Sundays.. You are 
invited to lead the church with your Brother Knights. 

Be at mass 30 minutes early to help distribute mass cards and rosaries. 

Oct 15 we will be at the Beach for a picnic, the entire church Community is invited to this event, more 
details coming. 

 Bed Sheet Drive and Life Chain 

 On Sept 2 thru Sept 10, the church will be collecting NEW, twin size, 3-piece bed sheets for Genesis House, 
there will be collection boxes in church. 

The Life Chain will be held Oct 1, at the front of our church on Babcock street, extending down towards 
Port Malabar, time 2 to 3pm. If you cannot stand for this amount of time, please bring a chair to sit down 
on. 

Saint Vincent De Paul Tag Sale 

There will be a Tag Sale Sept 6 thru 9 at the food pantry on Palm Bay road. Food will be available from 9am 
until 2pm.  You can drop off donations of tools, small appliances, clothes and any items one would typically 
find at a Tag sale, drop off is available Monday thru Friday, 9am till 12 noon thru Sept 1.  

Soccer Challenge will be coming in October at St. Joseph School – (Dates TBD) 

We are meeting at St. Joseph School at 9am to find our local student athletes who will be advancing on to 
the district championship. 

Upcoming Events: 

November 4 district soccer competition at Saint Joe's (One time only) 
Regional district soccer competition TBD at MCC gym. 

  

Vivat Jesus 
Tony Krzeminski 
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2023-24 Knight of the Month & Family of the Month Awardees 

 

July: 
Knight of the Month:  Gary Bradley 
Family of the Month:  Shauna, Brock, Emma Gillespie 
 
August: 
Knight of the Month:  Mike Deschaine 
Family of the Month:  Ted and Maria Krus 
 
September: 
Knight of the Month:   
Family of the Month:   
 
October: 
Knight of the Month:   
Family of the Month:  
 
November: 
Knight of the Month:  
Family of the Month:  
 
December: 
Knight of the Month: 
Family of the Month  
 

January: 
Knight of the Month:  
Family of the Month:  
 
February: 
Knight of the Month:  
Family of the Month:  
 
March: 
Knight of the Month:  
Family of the Month:  
 
April: 
Knight of the Month:  
Family of the Month:  
 
May: 
Knight of the Month:  
Family of the Month:  
 
June: 
Knight of the Month:  
Family of the Month:  

 

 

Knight of the Year:  
Family of the Year:  
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Calendar of Events 
Happening in September 

Month Date 
Event 

 1 Friday Family Feast 5 PM – 7 PM 

 2  

 3  

 4 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 5  

 6  

 7 Assembly Meeting 4th Degree 7:30PM 

 8 Friday Family Feast 5 PM – 7 PM 

 9  

 10 Council Meeting & 1st Degree 7:30 PM 

 11 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 12 
Ladies Aux. Meeting 11AM 
Officer & Director Meeting 7:30 PM 

 13  

 14  

 15 Friday Family Feast 5 PM – 7 PM 

 16  

 17  

 18 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 19  

 20  

 21  

 22 Friday Family Feast 5 PM – 7 PM 

 23  

 24  

 25 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 26  

 27  

 28 SOCIAL MEETING 7:30 PM 

 29 Friday Family Feast 5 PM – 7 PM 

 30  

 31  
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Information 

+ Meetings 

(All meetings are at the Council Hall 

unless otherwise announced) 

Fourth Degree  

First Thursday at 7:30 PM 

General Council (Business)  

Second Thursday at 7:30 PM 

Columbus Club  

Second Thursday at 6:30 PM 

General Council (Social)  

Fourth Thursday at 7:30 PM 

First Degree  

TBA by Grand Knight 

 

Happy Birthday! 

Brian J. Baker 

Carl H. Bannister 

Paul A. Cahalan 

Edward F. Cavanagh 

Charles Chen 

Kevin T. Clement 

Joseph R. Farrelly 

Joseph A. Giesler 

Joseph F. Gould 

Larry M. Hyland 

Kevin Patrick Kenna 

Frank Marotti 

Michael J. McDermott 

James M. Murray 

Timothy A. Ratzlaff 

Michael A. Stallings Sr. 

Robert M. Schultz 

Eugene O. Therrien 

Anthony W. Tungol Sr. 

Dimas Jose Valentin 

Rev. Andrew Wawrzycki 

William J. Wichterman 

Mark Zarraonandia 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Get Listed in our 
Boosters Club 

 
Gary & Diane Bradley 
Pat & Nancy Farrelly 
James E. Krempasky 

Peter Thibault Sr. 
The Ladies Auxiliary 
Ron & Judy Hoenig 

Jerry Morris 
Bradley Hood 
Kevin Kenna 

 

Cost to be a Booster is $5 per name or $10 a 

couple.  See the Financial Secretary for $5 

payment 

Get Listed in our 
Boosters Club 

 
The Ladies Auxiliary 
Pat & Nancy Farrelly 

Ted & Maria Krus 
Rich & Rita Wendt 

 

 See the Faithful Comptroller for 
payment 
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Information Cont. 

 

 

List of Brothers & Sister who Rest in Peace 

Peter Cote, John Pordon, Michael Finn, Robert Lannon, Fred Marano, 

Robert Meehan, Fred Mercier, Leonard Miller, Edward Parsley, Tim 

Chasey, Joseph Rinando, William Bloemen, Nannette Apel, Tony 

Colandrea, Kenneth Jaques, Doug Kalcik, Kevin Roberts, Frank Ferrante, 

Tim Holcomb, Fred Weinert, Nicholas Fiasconaro, Alrico Eric 

Macrorenhas, Juan Ferras, Gene Janutolo, Michael Uhaul, Rene 

Laimont, Mel Broom, James Duffy, Kenny Derenthal, Msgr. Cleo 

Schmenk, Linda Boland, Antoinette Kaye, Dorothy Mulligan, Irene 

Ryan, Bernard Seman, Fr. Edward Hamilton, Albert Sorrentino, Chester 

Milza, James Grossman, Pete Hoffman, Tom Boland, Ann Coyne, 

Bob Goldback, Thomas Opalewski, John Landry, Bill Holmes, Marcia 

Falotico, Bob Calarco, John Davis, Edward J. Dudek, Walter Carper, 

Mary Farrelly, Claudia Benifeito, Robert Rossman, Berle Kruempel 

Dennis Yangco, Mark Schiro, PGK, PFN, FDW Bob Burgess, Mike 

Brown, Paul Gallant, Tom Lipton, Carol Desmaris, Phil Rosaci, 

Jeanine Lembcke, Bill Stearly, Thomas E. Smith, Marietta Janutolo, 

Deacon John Dunlop 
 

 

 

 

May they rest in peace and in the care of our Lord.  Please pray 

for these brothers and sisters who have gone to their eternal 

reward. 

 

Council Information 

Address 

6725 Babcock St. 

Malabar, FL  32950 

321-312-6480 

Mailing Address 

PO Box 60778 

Palm Bay, FL 32906-0778 

We're on the Web! 

See us at: 

https://council7408.wixsite.com/website 

https://council7408.wixsite.com/website
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   Pictures from August 
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                                                  RENT OUR HALL! 
 
 

                                      
 
 

1. Security deposit - $450.00 on all rentals (refundable)  
2. Kitchen Rental - $50.00 

3. Whole Building - $150.00 per hour 

4. Kitchen (East) Hall - $150.00 per hour 

5. No Kitchen (West) Hall - $75.00 per hour 
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